SH PATW December 11-15

Sun 10-Dec-2023 9:04 AM

Hello Sunshine Families.

It's been a very soggy weekend indeed. However, our spirit is bright with all the holiday festivity preparations. |
have a few reminders for families today. Please be sure that your child has a complete set of clothing in the event
they get wet. Also, we have received many, many donations for the Food Drive but we have discovered a number
of expired food items. Please be sure to check before sending the items to school as Deltassist will not take
expired food items. Also, there is a great need for baby food. If you can donate non-perishable baby food, it
would be greatly appreciated.

Lastly, another successful volleyball season has wrapped up. A huge thank you goes to our athletes, suportive
families and of course, our awesome coaches: Coaches Kramer, Atchison, Meredith, Tang, Santamaria, Elworthy
and McGuire. Thank you and enjoy your Sunday.

Warmly,

Keri Hanlon
Principal/Directrice
#equityandinclusion

Peek At The Week
Ecole Elémentaire Sunshine Hills Elementary
Week of December 11-15

Monday *The Deltassist Food Drive continues! December 4-14% (changed from the
4 15th)

Tuesday *Choir Practice @ 8:00AM

5 *Author Visit-leff Chiba Stearns

Wednesday *Division 1 Virtual Field Trip (Canadian Museum of Human Rights)
6

Thursday *Author Visit-Jeff Chiba Stearns

7 *Hot Lunch

Friday *Divisions 3 & 9 Skating

8

Upcoming Dates December 19" Holiday Concerts (afternoon and evening)

Important Please use the school absentee line to report your child’s absence:
Information 604 952-2888




